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6th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to invite you to our Science Parent Workshop as part of British Science Week! This is a fantastic 
opportunity for you to explore the exciting world of science with your child and see first-hand what they have been 
learning in Year 3 and 4. 

Workshop Details: 
Date: Wednesday 12th March 
Time: 09:00-09:45 
Location: West Park Primary School 

During the session, you will have the chance to visit different interactive science stations, where you and your child 
can engage in activities focused on: 

• Making Predictions – Using evidence to make scientific guesses. 
• Classifying & Grouping – Sorting and categorising objects based on their properties. 
• Observing Changes – Noticing and recording scientific changes in different materials and environments. 

This will be a hands-on experience, allowing you to see the exciting investigations your child has been involved in and 
will continue to explore in their science lessons. The event aims to celebrate curiosity, scientific thinking, and the fun 
of discovery! 

We hope you can join us for this enriching experience. There are 15 places available for each class, these will be 
offered on a first come, first served basis. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 
Miss Dhesi 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s name _____________________________________________________ Class ______________ 

 
I will be attending the science workshop on Wednesday 12th March 2025  
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